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Ishikawajima-Harima Heavy Industries Co., Ltd.
SHIN OHTEMACHI BLDG., 2-1, OHTEMACHI! 2-CHOME, CHIYODA-KU, TOKYO 100, JAPAN

Letter of Appreciation

This letter of appreciation is awarded M/s. Jurong Engineering
Limited for having executed the M & E portion of Sharjah Cement
Factory Kiln No. 2 Project successfully within the scheduled time
to the entire satisfaction of IshikRawajima-Harima Heavy Industries
Co., Ltd. and the Owner Sharjah Cement Industrial Development

Company.

We sincerely appreciate the whole efforts and the co-operation
extended to us throughout the project by the JFEI Management to

complete the project successfully.

Yastdkuni Harada

Resident Construction Manager
Sharjah Cement Factory Site Office
Sharjah, U.A.E.

27.07.2002
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